From: Elaine Reed

Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 2:04 PM

To: Bill Moss, City Manager, Bill Barnett, Mayor, Linda Penniman, Vice Mayor **Cc:** City Staff: Robin Singer, Craig Mole, Christa Carrera, Members of City Council

Subject: Naples Historical Society Workshop Next Steps

TO: Bill Moss, City Manager

AND

Bill Barnett, Mayor

Linda Penniman, Vice Mayor Members of City Council

cc: City Staff: Robin Singer, Craig Mole, Christa Carrera

Dear Mr. Moss and Members of City Council:

Thank you for the opportunity to present the Society's *Naples Historic District Initiative* during yesterday's Workshop. We know it's an exhaustive and perhaps arduous subject, so we do appreciate your patience.

Mr. Moss, you mentioned in your introductory remarks that the Society may present changes to policies and procedures regarding historic preservation, and our presentation did just that by covering the project's composition and related mechanics. With a lack of time to actually workshop the subject and our recommendations yesterday, I have prepared the attached two-page document which lists what we hoped to discuss during the Q&A portion of the workshop. Naples Historical Society commented about getting granular yesterday; that is key to debating the merits of our proposal and recommendations.

You'll see **bolded at the bottom of page two on the attached** is a request to confirm that this subject will be on the May 15, 2017 Workshop Agenda as we tentatively discussed yesterday. I look forward to your reply, Mr. Moss, and thank you and all of City Council, again, for your generous time on this matter. Comments and/or questions are always welcomed.

Regards,

Elaine L. Reed, MPA
President & CEO
Naples Historical Society, Inc.
P.O. Box 201
Naples, FL 34106

Educational HQ: Historic Palm Cottage™ built in 1895 and located at 137 12th Avenue South, near the Naples Pier

Administration: 107 Broad Avenue South, 34102

It Takes a Community to Preserve One!